
 

 

14 April, 2024 
 

Sub: Update regarding National Camp for Asia Rugby Men’s Championship – Div 1, 2024 
 
 
Dear All,  
 
In continuation to our previous communication, we wish to provide an update on the progress of the 
National Camp. On the 14th April, 2024, the first round of selections was conducted, resulting in the 
following players being regrettably cut from the camp: 
 

1. Arvinjit Oinam - Bangalore FC 
2. Abhishek Behera - Bhubaneshwar RFC 
3. Gurvinder - CCFC 
4. Dhanasekar Karunkaran - CCFC 
5. Karan Rajbhar - FH Harlequins 

 
We extend our sincere gratitude to these individuals for their dedication and commitment throughout 
the selection process. 
 
Please feel free to reach out should you have any questions or require further clarification. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
SOUROJIT GHOSH 
General Manager – High Performance 
Rugby India  
 
 


